
Con Brio is delighted to announce its 2025 Christmas Concerts (12/12 and 12/14), 
under the baton of new Music Director, Dr. Chris Shepard. (Dr. Shepard also 
continues as the Artistic Director of the celebrated chorus CONCORA.)

Con Brio welcomes new members for all voice parts!
Auditions take place Monday, August 25, at Grace 
Episcopal Church, 336 Main St., Old Saybrook, 
from 7:00-8:30 pm.

Please call 860-575-1533 to schedule a time.  
Full information at www.ConBrio.org/audition

Weekly rehearsals begin Monday September 8.

COME SING WITH US!
Announcing Auditions to Join Con Brio

Dr. Chris Shepard, Director, Con Brio Choral Society


